
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WC: 10/12/2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This week at NUSA: 

 

We have had a wonderfully festive week here at NUSA. Christmas dinner, rewards trips, fundraiser for Prom, 

rewards assemblies, 100% attendance awards and swap shop have made the week a joyous celebratory 

one. A perfect way to end my final week at NUSA. 

 

I would like to thank you all for your support during my time at NUSA. I have loved every minute of working 

with your amazing children. I hope they continue to make you proud every single day. If I could ask one 

thing of you all, it would be to ask you to remember, that as parents/carers and teachers, we all want the 

same thing for your child. We want them to be safe, happy and successful. By working together, we can 

achieve that. If you have difficulties at home, related to school, please contact us as soon as possible so 

that the school can do what they can to support.  

 

Last week I asked for some parent voice. Thank you to all of the parents who completed this. I have 

incorporated the findings in to the table below to show what you said and what we will do to fix it. 

 

‘You said’ We will do 

We would like a timetable which shows what 

students are learning each term 

Our website is being updated to include all 

curriculum plans for each subject for each year 

group. This would then allow you to see what your 

child was learning each term.  

We would like the phone to be answered more 

quickly in reception 

We only have one receptionist in reception during 

each shift. Our busiest times are 8-9 and 2:30-3:30. If 

it is not an emergency, you can always email your 

child’s Head of Year or leave a message. We are 

looking to have a queue system put on our phones 

so that you will know how long you would have to 

wait to speak to reception. 

We would like to know how we could support the 

school more as parents 

In the New Year, we will look to set out a 

‘Parent/carer support list’ which will show how you 

could help support us from home with your child 

 

Flu vaccine: 

 
If your child missed the flu vaccination that was held at NUSA this week, the Immunisations Team are holding 

'Mop-Up sessions over the next weeks.  
Should you wish to book an appointment please reply to this email with your child’s name, date of birth, 

name of the school they attend and the location you would like to book an appointment for. 
 

18.12.23 Arnbrook Childrens Centre NG5 8NE 1.00 pm - 4.00pm 

20.12.23 Retfords Children Centre DN22 6EA 1.00pm – 4.00pm 

19.12.23 Clifton Cornerstone, NG11 8EW 1.00pm -4 PM 

20.12.23 Lings Bar Hospital Gamston NG2 6PR 1.30pm – 4.00pm 

20.12.23 Ladybrook Children's Centre, NG19 6EW 1.00pm – 4.00pm 

21.12.23 YMCA Lord Hawke Way, Newark NG24 4FH 12.00pm – 1.30pm 

20.12.23 Old Basford, NG6 0HD 10.00am – 4.00pm 

21.12.23 Highfields Fire Station NG9 2GQ 1.00pm - 5.30pm 

21.12.23 Boots, Victoria Centre NG1 3QS 11.00am – 5.00pm 

22.12.23 London Road Fire Station NG2 3EN 1.00pm – 4.30pm 

02.01.24 Intrahealth, East Bridgford, NG138PJ 10.00am – 4.30pm 

20.12.23 Lings Bar Hospital Gamston NG2 6PR 1.00pm– 4.30pm 



03.01.24 Boots, Victoria Centre NG1 3QS 11.00am – 5.00pm 

04.01.24 Manton Childrens Centre, S80 2TU 10.00am - 4.00pm 

04.01.24 Mary Potter NG7 5HY 10.30am – 4.00pm 

05.01.24 Arnbrook Childrens Centre NG5 8NE 1.00pm - 4.00pm 

09.01.24 Ashfield Health Village NG17 7AE 1.00pm – 4pm 

 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact our team 

at immunisation.notts@intrahealth.co.uk  

 
FREE FUN AND FOOD THIS WINTER WITH NOTTINGHAM FOREST COMMUNITY TRUST! 

  
If your child is entitled to free school meals they can attend free activity and enrichment sessions along with 

lunches and snacks over the Christmas holidays. 
  
Parents have been sent vouchers to access the booking site via email, search Holiday Activities within your 

emails to find your vouchers, be sure to check your junk mail. 
  
For more information and support call: 07977853946 
  
Please note that all enquiries should be directed to the above number as NUSA are not facilitating this 

programme. 

 
 
SEND Drop ins: 

 

We offer a number of ‘SEND drop ins’ throughout the year for parents/carers. These are open to any 

parent/carer who may want to discuss their child’s SEND needs further or parents/carers who have 

concerns that their children may have SEND needs that are yet to be diagnosed. If you wish to book an 

appointment in one of the slots below, please contact reception. 

 

Wednesday SEND 

Drop in dates:  

17/01/2024 

07/02/2024 

 

 

Coming up at NUSA: 

 

Date Event 

08/01/24 Staff INSET day – school closed for all students 

09/01/24 First day back for all students. Normal start times. 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Emma Howard 
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